
The Greenfield Library Board met via Zoom, due to the COVID virus risks, on Tuesday December 
8th, 2020 at 6pm.  
 
Present were Librarian Anna Shilling and board members Pam Kincaide, Marilyn Nickel, John 
Clark, Paul Nelson, Kevin Nelson and Lois Houghtaling. 
 
The meeting was called to order. 
 
Minutes: Paul moved with a second by John to approve the minutes. The board voted approval. 
 
Bills: Pam moved with a second by Paul to approve the minutes. The board voted approval. 
 
Committee Reports: none 
 
Librarian’s Report:  
 
683 checkouts   82 events (Thanksgiving Grab Bag)  78 copies 
 
16 orders   161 items added    4 patrons added 
 
89 people   67 items deleted    0 patrons deleted 
 
2 magazines   3 computers 
 
 
Still trying to figure out shared building expenses, waiting for answers from the city. 
 
New Business: Thanksgiving grab bags went great ; they are being returned. 
Christmas grab bags will be next and with hot chocolate and candy canes. 
 
Grants for sonic wall, scanner and grab bags are being written. 
 
Dr. Seuss Birthday – have lots of books, green eggs and ham. The board voted approval.  
 
The next meeting will be held January 5th via zoom. 
 
Paul moved with a second by John to adjourn the meeting. 


